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Multiple Medicaid State Plan Amendments 

effective July 1, 2021 

 

On or before July 31, 2021, the Montana Department of Public Health and Human Services 

(DPHHS) is submitting the following Medicaid State Plan Amendments (SPAs) effective July 1, 

2021. 

 

State Plan Services with Rate Increases 

 

Approximate 1.00% Rate Increase 

 

Most Medicaid State Plan services and provider types will update fee schedule dates to reflect an 

approximate 1.00% rate increase passed by the 2021 Montana Legislature, except: Physicians; 

Inpatient Hospitals; and Outpatient Hospitals, which will not receive a rate increase. 

 

The Durable Medical Equipment (DME) Medicare rates will not change, but the department-set 

DME fees will see an increase on the Reimbursement Introduction Page. 

 

The Preventive Services-Autism Treatment Services State Plan is also receiving a 1.00% rate 

increase, with a total estimated annual fiscal impact of $13,049.  

 

The Targeted Case Management Services for Individuals with Developmental Disabilities 

Enrolled in the 0208 1915(c) Waiver or Eligible Individuals Age 16 and Over 1.00% rate 

increase has a total estimated annual fiscal impact of $ 37,446. 

 

We invite your public comments and questions postmarked through June 30, 2021. You may 

direct comments to Mary Eve Kulawik, Medicaid State Plan Amendment and Waiver 

Coordinator, at (406) 444-2584 or mkulawik@mt.gov; or Director’s Office, PO Box 4210, 

Helena MT 59604-4210. 

 

 


